




                 
               

               
                 

             
               

   

                   
                  

        

                  
            

                
                

              
     

                  
                   

        

                 

                 
    

               
                
     
                 

             
            

                   
               

          

                      
                    

                 





From: Eric Zankman <  
Date: Wed, Apr 26, 2023 at 10:52 AM 
Subject: Dormer Windows at 1235 Cabrillo Ave., Burlingame, CA 
To:  
 

Hi Dan, 
 
Based on the photograph that you sent illustrating the dormer windows that you are 
planning to add to your house at 1235 Cabrillo Ave., we have no objection.  
 
Best of luck on your remodel! 
 
Regards, 
Eric Zankman 
Pamela Kaufmann 
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